
 
 
Bats Global Markets to Provide Email Invoice Distribution 
Functionality 
 
Overview 
Bats Global Markets is pleased to announce the introduction of opt-in email invoice distribution 
functionality, available for the September invoice cycle distributed in early October.  This 
enhancement has been driven by customer feedback, with the goal being to increase efficiency 
and assist in the facilitation of the invoice retrieval process.  
 
Currently, Bats invoices are provided via the Bats Member Web Portal.  Invoices will continue to 
be available on the Portal providing firms the option to download invoices, as well as the 
opportunity to view their complete invoice history.  Additionally, invoices will be sent via email to 
authorized contacts who are “opted-in” to this new feature.  Invoices for prior months will not be 
sent via email but will continue to be available on the Portal.  Bats recommends that all firms who 
choose to “opt-in” ensure their incoming email servers are configured to support TLS encryption, 
to provide an additional layer of security during the transport process. 
 
Opt-in Capability 
Firm Administrators will be able to leverage the Request Portal Account tool in the Bats Member 
Web Portal to input their Billing Contact User’s information and select the new privilege.   
In the “Member Tools” section, the privilege of “Request Invoices via Email” has been made 
available to opt-in to this new feature.  Please note that by default, firms will not be entitled to 
receive their invoices via email. 
 
More Information 
Please contact the Bats Trade Desk or your Director of Sales at 866.472.5267 for any additional 
information regarding this change.   
 
We appreciate your continued support of Bats and look forward to earning more of your business. 
 
Bats Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 
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